
Hello again Year 5!  

I hope that you are all doing well and still smiling! It has been a beautiful week weather 
wise, so I hope that you managed to get outside in the sunshine.  

 

As you know, it was VE day and I know lots of you have celebrated that with your families 
in special ways.  

 

Don't forget to send any pictures and updates to our class email: 
year5@sgsmnewman.co.uk 

 

I hope you are still managing to complete some of the work, as well as learning lots of skills 
around the house. Remember, although it is a strange time, it is a time that you get to 
spend safe with your loved ones, which is really special!  

 

Take care and see you all soon. 

 

Mrs Brownsword x 

 

Year 5 

Class Letter—Week Beginning 11.05.20 

mailto:year5@sgsmnewman.co.uk

